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To whom it may concern,  there’s a beaver on the State  flag for a reason…. 

Trappers settled this land and thanks to the Beaver this State is what it is today. 

There will always be beavers and like everything else there will always need 

management tools to maintain population control. I strongly oppose this measure, at 

the end of the day there will still be beavers being trapped…. In the same places, it 

just won’t be done by the public, it will be be done by state hired trappers costing tax 

payers extra money.. long live the beaver and long live the Oregon trapper.  


